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The Anchor Bay Community Giving Tree was created in 1999 when the Anchor Bay Community 

Giving Tree Committee partnered with a local Macomb County Girl Scout Troop, and the New 

Baltimore and Chesterfield Police Departments to provide a happy holiday for local children 

from needy families.   

The Giving Tree Committee, Officers of the New Baltimore and Chesterfield Police Departments 

and the Girl Scouts, engaged local schools, fire departments and churches to locate eligible 

families and identify needs. With enthusiastic support from local residents and businesses, this 

program grew rapidly to serve an increasing number of families and communities throughout 

Macomb and St Clair County and became its own 501(c)3 non-profit community organization 

ran by a local group of volunteers. Communities we serve range from Chesterfield, Ira Twp, 

New Haven, Fair Haven, New Baltimore, and Lenox Twp just to name a few. 

In our 26th years of the program, our Community Giving Tree has supported approximately 

3,300 local families and well over 7,000 children, making sure no child went without warm 

clothing, school supplies, food and a Christmas celebration.  

With the continued support of local businesses, community leaders, residents and schools the 

Anchor Bay Community Giving Tree continues to grow to meet the increasing needs of our 

community.    

All fundraising efforts and donations to the Anchor Bay Community Giving Tree go directly to 

the families through this program.  We make this commitment thanks to the generous 

contributions of time and talent provided by our volunteers, community partners and your 

generous sponsorships and donors. Each year we provide local families with much needed food 

for Thanksgiving and Christmas, as well as school clothes, winter coats, boots, hats & gloves, 

household items, and a few new toys to play with. 

We thank our community and business partners for your generosity in supporting our local 

community and the families and residents in our hometown area. The community’s generous 

donations are the sole reason The Anchor Bay Community Giving Tree has continued into its 

26th year of helping our community. For a look at what your donations have supported, please 

visit our Facebook page and follow us for continued events. 

As we experience increasing requests for participation in this program. We need your help!  

We are  a 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Organization and your donation may be tax deductible. 

If you wish to make a donation or if you have questions about the Anchor Bay Community 

Giving Tree, please contact: 

Sherry Lawfield, at AnchorBayCommunityGivingTree@Gmail.com. Follow us on Facebook for 

events and sponsor opportunities. Visit our website AnchorBayCommunityGivingTreee.Com 

Email: anchorbaycommunitygivingtree@gmail.com 

 

 

 

mailto:AnchorBayCommunityGivingTree@Gmail.com
mailto:anchorbaycommunitygivingtree@gmail.com

